
SCHOOL HEALTH TEAM   

If you wish to speak to the school 

health team tel:  0151 247 6354 or 

email mcn-

tr.seftonschoolhealth@nhs.net 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

To resume week beginning 15th 

January:  Girls Junior Football 

Fridays til 4pm 

Boys Year 4&6 Football Tuesdays 

til 4pm 

YEAR 4 SWIMMING 

Year 4 will be swimming in the 

Spring Term.  Swimming lessons 

are on a Wednesday.  Swim caps 

and goggles are available to 

purchase from the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Kaiden Poppy Class, Willow Daisy Class 

Juniors:   

Hannah Oak Class, Petros Clover Class 

These children had 100% attendance and no 

lates.  

Can you win next time? 

NOTICES 

22/12/23:  Finish for Xmas 3pm 

08/01/24:  INSET DAY 

09/01/24:  Children back to school                             

8.45am 

09/02/24:  Finish for half term 3pm 

19/02/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

28/03/24:  Finish for Easter 

15/04/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

06/05/24:  Bank Holiday 

 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

22nd December 2023 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

Star Classes of the Week 

Sunflower 94.14% 

Daisy 93.79% 
 
Oak 94.67% 
 
Oak  89.33% 

  

  

  

 

 

Visit to CHET – some children from year 2 and 3 enjoyed a one night stay 

at CHET earlier this week.  The children took part in orienteering, 

archery, an obstacle course, climbing wall, and a night walk.  Lots of fun 

was had by all.  The children also enjoyed a movie night! 

School Choir  – A selection of the choir performed beautifully again, this 

time to the residents at St Nicholas Care Home.   

Kingsley & Co Bookshop – Year 1 and Year 4 have enjoyed visits to 

Kingsley & Co Bookshop for a special Christmas Experience.   

Christmas Concert – Well done to all the children for their Christmas 

Concert Performances.  They have all been fabulous!   

Arthur Christmas – Year 6 enjoyed a visit to the Cinema earlier this week 

to watch a Christmas Movie! 

Reception Admissions 2024 – A reminder that admission forms for 

starting our reception class in September 2024 need to be completed on 

line  by 15/1/24 at www.sefton.gov.uk/startingschool  and that includes 

anyone who attends our nursery.  

Parent Governor Vacancies!  -  Please enquire with Ms Jackson in the 

office for further information if you are interested in becoming a Parent 

Governor on our Governing Body.  This is a voluntary role and we would 

love for you to join us! 

CHESS Club 2024 – Chess club to begin in the new year, details to follow. 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 15/12/23 

 

WISHING YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!  WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON 9TH JANUARY.  DOORS OPEN AT 8.45AM. 

HEADLINES 

http://www.sefton.gov.uk/startingschool

